
Our Executive Search Services team uses this booklet to help market their process for finding a new

superintendent for the district. Since it debuted last fall, our ESS team has increased the number of

searches it's been doing, especially among larger districts, which was always a more difficult market

for TASB to reach. The updated, modern and professional look of this booklet helps showcase that

TASB has the expertise to conduct searches, even for the largest school districts in Texas.


